Dear Sirs,

4 Wedderburn Road NW3 5QE

1 write to strongly object to the proposed felling of the eucalyptus tree. This mature tree is part and parcel of
the conservation area, providing significant amenity to all local residents.

There is no compelling reason to fell it and indeed the original planning application permitting works to the

garden area was granted explicitly based on the understanding that mature trees at the rest of the garden will
be protected. To allow felling now would be entirely inconsistent with planning policy and cause significant
impairment to the conservation area.

Yours sincerely,
Valery Kisilevsky



Dear Sir or Madam

| would like to express my objection to the proposed destruction of the beautiful mature
Eucalyptus tree at 4 Wedderburn Road. The tree is beautiful to look at and is a reminder of the
once beautiful garden at 4 Wedderburn Road, most of which has now been turned into a large
hole by the owners.

There seems to be no apparent legitimate reason to destroy this living tree, hence it is hard to
understand why this is being proposed.

More broadly, it was already disappointing that the planning application for the huge basement
extension was granted by Camden Council which has led to a significant disruption from noise, 6
days a week, for months on end. | understood that a condition of the approval was that the rear
part of the garden was being preserved hence it is particularly puzzling why the another go is
being had at this now.

Hence | trust that you will reject this application.
Yours faithfully

J. Kurzke

Flat 4

15 Lyndhurst Gardens
London NW3 SNT



